## November's Guiding Principle is..."Citizenship"





## From the Principal's Desk...

Dear Parents and Guardians,



On <u>Thursday</u>, <u>November 9</u>, we will be honoring relatives of our children and staff who are Veterans at a special Veterans Day Salute. Our program will begin at <u>9:00 AM</u> in the <u>Auditorium</u>. All are welcome to join us that morning to thank our veterans for their service to our nation. Students and staff are encouraged to wear patriotic colors that morning:



Grades K and 1—something white



Grades 2 and 3—something blue



Grades 4 and 5—something red



This program is always a very special one. I thank our Character Education Team for planning this morning, especially Andrea Baird for attending to all the details of the program and our Genet PTO for sponsoring the reception afterwards. Mr. Simons, our Superintendent of Schools will be joining us and will be our Guest Speaker. This special ceremony will help our children to be more aware of what Veterans Day is really all about.



Best regards,



Ana Yeomans



## FOR YOUR CALENDAR...



Veterans Day Salute
November 9, 9 AM
Auditorium



Veterans Day Observance November 10 No School



Please contact <u>Karen Sheridan</u>, our School Social Worker, should your family be in need of any assistance with <u>meals or gifts</u> during the upcoming <u>holiday season</u>.

The school is continuing to collect the following items:

Pringles canisters with lids,

paper towel rolls, toilet paper rolls



Genet Elementary School
29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY 12061

(518) 207-2680

www.egcsd.org